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Good afternoon, 

EDF Energy has now completed its programme of public exhibitions and local 

residents and parishes have until 3 February to submit their response to the 

Stage 2 Public Consultation on Sizewell C. 

If you have any questions over the Christmas break, you can reach us on: 

Freephone: 0800 197 6102 

Email: info@sizewellc.co.uk 

 

The Sizewell C Information Office in Leiston will be closed from 22 December 2016 

until 4 January 2017. Parishes and local residents can call the Freephone number and 

the team will return your call. 

 

Parishes are reminded of the free and independent service being provided by Planning 

Aid England. Please email John.Romanski@planningaid.rtpi.org.uk to raise your 

interest. 

 

The Sizewell C Project Team is on hand throughout January for meetings or to deliver 

presentations on the proposals to local community groups, parishes and individuals. If 

you would like a member of the Team to come along to one of your parish meetings 

before 3 February, please call us on 0800 197 6102. 

 

In the meantime, we wish you a happy Christmas and a healthy and prosperous New 

Year. 

 

Sizewell C Project Team. 

Call us: FREEPHONE 0800 197 6102*  

Email us: info@sizewellc.co.uk 

*Calls on 0800 numbers are normally free when you call from a landline but charges 

may vary if you use a mobile. 
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